
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
May 20, 2021  
 
Superintendent’s Update: Transition to In-Class Learning on May 25, 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Legal Guardians and Staff: 
 
Yesterday, Education Minister Adriana LaGrange confirmed that all students in Alberta will return to in-person learning 
after the Victoria Day weekend, with the exception of certain regions still experiencing high COVID-19 infection rates.  As 
a result, all students from Greater St. Albert Catholic Schools will return to in-person learning on Tuesday, May 25th and 
regular transportation services will resume at this time. 
 
Please note that GSACRD Sports Academy and Recreation Academy will continue to run out of their designated sites.  As 
the restrictions change, you will be notified by GSACRD Academy staff. 
 
We are very blessed and grateful to our parents/guardians and staff who continue to support our students in their 
education.  This has been a challenging and unprecedented year, and we are thankful that we were able to rely on the 
patience and prayers of our community. 
 
As we transition back to in-person learning, please know that the safety of our students and staff is our first 
priority.  Adhering to all safety measures, such as limiting student cohorts, mask wearing, thorough hand hygiene and 
daily COVID-19 health checks, remains an expectation.  Please feel free to reach out to your child’s school if you have 
any questions regarding the return to school for Tuesday.  We look forward to seeing each of you next week. 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
Dr. Clint Moroziuk 
Superintendent 
 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hNZfPm5ccwE
https://www.sportsacademy.gsacrd.ab.ca/

